

Learning through faith

Address: St. Mary's C.E. Primary Academy

Spenbrook Road, Burnley

**BB12 9JP** 

Tel/Fax: 01282 612191 Date: 23rd January 2023

Dear parents,

Church on the Streets Community Food Bank

Following our meeting with Mrs Heather Whitham, the Chair of Padiham Rotary, we would like to support the above charity.

After hearing about all the good work the Rotary does to support Pastor Mick and his Church on the Street Community, it has inspired us to try to help in some way. We have spoken to the food bank and they are desperately short of items to help with personal hygiene.

Please can we ask, if you are able, to donate some of the following items:

Shampoo and conditioner, Toothpaste and toothbrushes, Mouthwash, Shower gel.

We will be collecting the above items in school until 10th February. Please donate if you can. Thank you.

Herbie Gracie Robbie Alexander

Best wishes,

St Mary's Rotakids.

We are Kuatan

(P)



